Cowan Commercial & Community Club

July Meeting 07/22/2019

ATTENDEES

Kallie Britt, Mary Bledsoe, Kristina Britt, Rendi Britt, Kim Shelton, Joyce

Brown, Amanda Wiseman, Mark Ledbetter

AGENDA

The meeting was held at Simpler Times and was called to order by Mary
Bledsoe at 6:08pm.

The secretary Jarrod Pearson was absent, so no minutes from June were
read. Mary then asked if the minutes should be printed in addition to
them being online, and everyone agreed that the online version was fine.
The treasurer; Kristina Britt gave a report stating that the main

account had $2,727.79 and the special account had $737.16.

We also discussed the July 3rd streetdance and fireworks. The event went
very well and Gonzalo Grez from Fiesta Grill wants to start planning for
next year. The idea of putting up a fireworks tent was also brought up.
Mayor Joyce Brown said that she believed we would need a state issued
permit to sell fireworks, but would look into it to find all the
details. Street Dance Head Chairman; Rendi Britt annoucend the official
date for the next street dance for August 3rd. She will also be
discussing the reports from all three street dances at the August

meeting.

The idea of putting up signs at both ends of town was brought up. The
signs were brought up during the June meeting and would say something
along the lines of ‘come shop in downtown Cowan’ and also just one sign
that 4s ‘visitcowan.com’. The decision of whether or not to get them was

put to a vote, where it was denied.

AHF Consultants will be having their ribbon cutting on August 1lst at

tiam. The Franklin County Chamber of Commerce will be hosting but we ask



that any Commercial Club member will be there to welcome one of our

newest businesses.

With the end of the year coming up Kallie Britt was asked to write a
letter to all members, past members and potential members about

membership and dues.
Mary passed out a nomination ballot for our August or September vote.

Meeting adjourned at 6:22.
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